LOOKING FOR ALL VENDORS TO PARTICIPATE IN THE NORTH
GREENBUSH WEDNESDAY NIGHT FOOD TRUCK EVENT FOR 2025

The Town of North Greenbush is looking for food trucks to participate in the WEDNESDAY Night Food
Truck Event for the 2025 season.

We are looking for all types of food trucks/trailers or Pop-up tents. We are interested in adding some
baked goods and dessert vendors, along with salad and sandwich trucks to our regular vendors.

If you know of any Food Truck business that would be interested, please have them contact the Town
Clerk, Janice Hannigan Kerwin, for the upcoming 2025 WEDNESDAY NIGHT FOOD TRUCK EVENT.

Before you know it, May will be here, and we will begin the 2025 season with our annual vendors. Hope
to see you all again.

The town has a brand-new huge playground with a picnic area for all to come

out on Wednesdays and enjoy our local food vendors and visit with friends,
family and neighbors.



